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Hello all! Hope everyone is staying warm after that big snowstorm.

Although I LOVE the snow, I didn’t get to be here. Jennifer and I

were in Denver. We had so much fun and learned a lot from

Leadership.

Get Ready Hoopers! I hope to see everyone in Danville on March

12th for Spring Conference. The theme is basketball, so come

dressed in your best basketball attire. Plan to bounce, throw,

block, and shoot with some fun educational, social, and physical 

STAY CONNECTED

 

INDIANA ESA WEBSITE:

HTTP://WWW.INDIANAESA.ORG/

 

ESA INTERNATIONAL (IC) WEBSITE:

HTTPS://WWW.EPSILONSIGMAALPHA.ORG

 

FACEBOOK:

INDIANA EPSILON SIGMA ALPHA

activities (for all ages and activity levels). Let’s Slam Dunk with a big turnout of members. 

I would love to visit your chapter meeting and/or attend an event your chapter is hosting. Keep me

updated so I can add it to my calendar. 

Please know I am always here to serve YOU! Feel free to reach out with anything you may need from me.



President

Jennifer Skinner: Eta Pi, Fishers

1st VP/Membership

Cindy Norman: Beta Phi, Rockville

2nd VP/State Projects

Kary Lasley: Eta Pi, Fishers

Treasurer

Jennifer Morris: Gamma Pi, Indianapolis

Recording Secretary

Jennyfer Balkema: Alpha Zeta, Fort Wayne

Parliamentarian

Cyndi Murphy: Chi Omicron, Avon

Educational Director

Morgan Nichols: Eta Pi, Fishers

Jr. Past President

Alley Gary: Eta Pi, Fishers

Corresponding Secretary

Megan Gray: Chi Omicron, Avon

Fall Conference 2022

When: October 22, 2022

Where: Roanoke American Legion

Hosted by: Alpha Zeta, Fort Wayne

Spring Conference 2023

Hosted by: Gamma Pi, Indianapolis

State Convention 2024 

When: June 14-16

Where: Hilton Garden Inn, Terre Haute

Hosted by: Beta Phi, Rockville

I am so excited to have a full slate of officers and bids

for all conferences! We are going to have a great 

2022 – 2023 year! 

2022-2023 Slate of Officers
 

Bids for Conferences and Convention

First Vice President 
Jennifer Skinner
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 Membership
 

I will be hosting a state-wide social & recruiting event!

You will not have to be here in Indy to participate.

More information coming soon but save the date and

start thinking about who you will invite! For now, I will

leave you in anticipation on what a goose chase could

be. 

Quick recruiting tips – always carry chapter business

cards with you, create a small Upcoming 

Events sheet to invite potential guests, utilize QR

codes, and wear ESA gear often!

I have a lot to share

from leadership. This

year is going to be so

fun and exciting! Also,

watch our Facebook

group and state

website for

information and

updates about IC 

 convention. 

IC Convention is July 27 – 31, in Indianapolis. It’s

going to be amazing because we’re hosting!!!

IC Convention Webpage:

https://www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org/member-

center/chapter/council-mgt/international-council/IC-

Convention 

continued on page 3

 Leadership and IC Convention
 

https://www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org/member-center/chapter/council-mgt/international-council/IC-Convention
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Tours - Take a trolley to 3 of our local wineries or

spend a day on Mass Ave. Registration form is located

on the convention webpage. 

ESA Foundation Fund Fest – An evening of games

and fun! There will be a drink and snack pull, silent

auction, live auction, and so much more. 

Welcome Party – Hosted by Indiana!

IC Council Event – It’s a Lip Sync Battle! Entry is

$30/person and $20/person to perform. There will

also be  Music Trivia. I’m sure there will be an Indiana

team performing so you won’t want to miss it!

IC Challenge St. Jude Event – A donation/fundraising

of at least $200 to register and receive a t-shirt. 

Installation Banquet and IC President’s Reception

Hospitality Room: Stop by daily for the drink special

and raffles. 

Workshops: There are several fun sessions to choose

from. 

Golf: A different course is available each day.

Registration form is located on the convention

webpage. 

continued from page 2

Hotel Link: Book Your Group Rate | Marriott International

(Not every room has a refrigerator so if you want one,

book early and request one.)

Attached to the LAMP you will find the IC Convention

Registration Form and the Program Book Advertising

Form. Register before the price increase on May 1. And

don’t forget that anybody can place an ad in the program.

There will be more forms and flyers shared at Spring

Conference, on Facebook, on our state website, etc. We

don’t want anybody to miss any details. 

Check out the events you will not want to miss! Only one

tentative agenda is available on the IC Convention

webpage.

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

Saturday

And more!

St. Jude $50 for 50 Challenge
 

The money raised for this challenge must be NEW

money – not funds from a chapter’s yearly St. Jude

event or annual donation that they were already

planning on making. 

 

If you haven’t heard yet, this year is 50 years together for

ESA & St. Jude! Every state is being challenged to make

50 (or more!) $50 donations to St. Jude during 2022. 

Through December, mem are encouraged to make as

many $50 donations (or donations in $50 increments).

ESA Headquarters will track these donations by state and

the winning state receives a very special prize at their

2023 State Convention. (We can win this!)

Rules:

Credit events will not

count – this is a cash

fundraiser. 

ESA Headquarters must

be notified for any

donation that should

count toward this

fundraiser. Mailed checks

should arrive with a note

in the memo line. If 

filling out a Completed Event Form (online or paper)

be sure to indicate the donation is a $50 for 50 event.

Note: there is a new printable Completed Event Form

on the ESA website – be sure to use that one, the old

forms do not have this event option

ESA will not retroactively count donations toward this

campaign, so make sure it is clear that the donation

should be counted. 

NEVER mail cash – convert all cash to a check. 

Donations should be made in increments of $50, and

Headquarters will track these donations for your

state. Headquarters will not keep track of r donations,

so hold those until they equal $50. 

All checks should be made out to St. Jude Children’s
Research Hospital and mailed to ESA Headquarters.

Checks mailed directly to the hospital will not be

tracked. 

Celebrate 50 Years Together -

https://www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org/member-

center/make-a-difference/St-Jude-Children-s-Research-

Hospital/Celebrate-50-Years-Together 

We will have some opportunities from the state board to

raise money but also consider doing something with

your chapter. You may also mail a personal donation in

$50 increments. Let’s win this! 😊

Dates to   Remember 

March 12,2022

April 1, 2022

June 10-12, 2022

July 26-31, 2022

Spring Conference

Lamp Articles Due

State Convention, Indianapolis

IC Convention, Indianapolis

https://www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org/member-center/make-a-difference/St-Jude-Children-s-Research-Hospital/Celebrate-50-Years-Together


Hello all! It’s certainly difficult to write “Happy Spring”

when as I look outside there is snow and its very cold.

However, I tell myself to enjoy the seasons and the

beauties each one brings.

Please remember the Disaster Fund when you plan

your chapters’ year end 

Hello! I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season

with your loved ones; I definitely did. It is hard to

believe that the ESA year will be over in 4 short

months. 

I receive two State Project Recommendation forms on

time.  We will discuss them at Spring Conference. 

Our new Camp Riley contact is Donna Fischer and I

have been corresponding with her about the new

fishing dock. As of right now they are planning to have

camp this year and hope to get the dock built by then. I

hope to see many of you at Spring Conference in

Danville. In the meantime, stay warm and be careful in

the winter weather.
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Second Vice President 
Cindy Norman

 

Junior Past President  
Brenda Campbell

giving.  I would like to hear

what your Chapters have

done for Hope for Heroes.

Member of the Year forms will be in chapter packet at

Spring Conference and are available on the website.

There are also forms for updated rosters on the

website. Please update and submit them by

the magical date of May 15.

“Forget Failure. Forget Mistakes. Forget everything

except what you’re going to-do now. AND DO IT.”

Educational Director
Monica Haddock

Hello everyone! I only have a

handful of chapters that

have sent in educational

reports so far this year and

only a couple that are

sending them regularly.

Make sure your educational

chair is sharing all of your

fun learning with me! 

Parliamentarian 
Morgan Nichols

 
 
 

There were no proposed changes to the Indiana State

Council Constitution and Bylaws received by the

deadline date of January 1, 2022. If you have any

questions or concerns, please contact me by email at

mnichols1@carthage.edu and I will be happy to assist

you and your Chapter.

Speaking of fun learning here's a new sport for you

to try. Pickleball is a sport that has been around

since 1965 but has quickly grown in popularity over

the past few years. It is a paddle sport that combines

elements of tennis, ping-pong and badminton. It can

be played in singles or doubles, inside or outside

and with a paddle and plastic ball. Pickleball is fairly

easy to learn and is a great option for those with

physical limitations. Check around your areas to see

if Pickleball is offered and give it a try!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/indianaesarocks
mailto:mnichols1@carthage.edu
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Chaplain  
Jan Lantz

As I’m writing this article, we are in anticipation of a big

snowstorm. Winter is not my most favorite season. I

look forward to my grandson experiencing the

outdoors and snow fun, but I just don’t get excited

about cold, driving in the snow and the many other

challenges and obstacles that come with Winter

weather.

In my thoughts are the words we have all heard

“spring is just around the corner”. At the time this

article comes out, hopefully this will be true. These

words bring about a sense of anticipation of new

growth of flowers and the trees, maybe bulbs you have

planted in the ground and rays of warm sunshine or

drops of fresh rain. Most importantly it gives a sense of

a time where your body, spirit and soul can feel

renewed. 

Celebrate; we have made it almost through those

winter months and look to the renewal of your body,

mind and soul. Get lost in the things that renew and

encourage you in the months ahead. Make a “bucket

list”, plan and prepare some time for yourself or with

others and enjoy! 

Lamp Editor
Elaine Weller

 
I hope everyone is staying

safe.  Thank you for your

continued Lamp
submissions and know I

appreciate the time you

spend making a difference 

in our community.  We also appreciate you telling us,

the ISC membership, of the work being completed

around the state.  Please remember, any ISC member

can make submissions to The Lamp.  You can email me

directly at: nplane01@aol.com.

ESA Foundation Chair 
Mary Brewer

 

ESA Foundation is an AmazonSmile member,

simply sign up at smile.amazon.com and select

ESA Foundation. 

Turnaround Funds – this is a simple way to

support our ESA Foundation: 

Rather than sending individual checks to one or

more 501(c)3 charities, the individual sends one

check to the Foundation indicating which charity

is to receive what amount. The Foundation turns

around this request and sends the individual

check(s) back to the person using the turnaround

funds. Then the person sends the checks to the

individual charities. Note: Checks are returned to

the donor, not to the charity, so the donor needs to

send them on to the charity.

Annual dues are expected to be received at ESA

Headquarters before March 1st

General membership is just as important as Life

Active Membership.  

Members of the Foundation do not need to be

ESA members! 

It is only $25 to join and $15 per year annually. 

It's never been easier to join or renew online via

the Membersuite Link:

https://esa.users.membersuite.com/home.  

Greetings to all and hope everyone is staying safe this

winter, enjoying the new year and getting ready for

Spring Conference!  

As most are aware, Indiana is hosting the IC

Convention, on the evening of  Tuesday, July 26, the

ESA Foundation will host the Foundation Fun Fest,

Indiana will donate a state basket to this event for the

silent auction.  More information will be shared prior to

State Convention. If anyone has a suggestion for a

theme, please send me an email or text - we will

announce the theme in March!  

Here are some reminders about the ESA Foundation ...  

Membership Options and Dues:

http://smile.amazon.com/
https://esa.users.membersuite.com/home


Hello! We hope everyone has had a great start to the

new year! We can’t wait to see everyone’s smiling faces

at Spring Conference! There may even be a fun St

Jude event at conference so bring your cash and your

smiles! 

As you know, this is a very special anniversary year

with St. Jude and I hope we can step up to the $50 for

50 Fundraising Challenge! Don’t hesitate to reach out if

you would like some fundraising ideas for this

challenge!

Please continue to hold your events, fill out your forms

and send in your monies!  May 15th will be here before

we know it!

If you haven’t already, make sure to go to

www.stjude.org/volunteer to setup  your own VMS

account!

ESA for St. Jude 
Senior Coordinator: Stephanie Moore

Junior Coordinator: Sue Bigler
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Webmaster
Courtney Ginder

I have been working on creating content for our

Indiana ESA Facebook page in addition to keeping the

website up and running smoothly, and so far it has

been a great success! I appreciate all of you who have

answered the questions in our group about why you

love ESA and what your favorite philanthropy is.  These

posts have resulted in a boost of over 1500 people

seeing our page (up 65.7%) and a 275% increase in

people viewing our page. 

These posts help boost our page so that the content

we really want people to see - our events and

fundraisers - is more likely to appear in their newsfeeds,

because they're routinely interacting with our page.

They also show what makes Indiana ESA such a great

organization - us - and my hope is that it may even help

us with recruiting and membership. 

Please remember to send me events to be posted on

the website and shared on our Facebook page! Social

media is really becoming one of the best ways to get

the word out about events around the state, and I'm

happy to help promote your chapter's events. 

Treasurer
Wendy Hahn 

Thank you to all chapters who had their state dues paid

on time! The State Project(s) Contributions form is on

the website. All Camp Riley and Anna’s Celebration of

Life 

 

charity. Don’t forget to record the donations on the

philanthropic report. Please let me know if you have

any questions! 

donations that are

made out to ISC-ESA

are due to me and

must be postmarked

by May 15th. Checks

made out to the

charity can be sent

directly to the 

Association of the Arts Chair
Roseann Gary

 
I hope there’s been some creative crafting happening,

these past few months.  

If you had an entry ready in 2020 or 2021 and didn’t

get to enter it, you can submit it, for this year.

I’d like to challenge all Chapters (as a Chapter) to have

an entry in any category, OR one that represents the

President's theme: SPORTS.  We have a larger area for

displays, so come on, lets fill it up!

Please remember: The Association of the Arts Entry

Form can be found on our website.  You will navigate to

our website: indianaesa.org/forms  towards the middle

of the page you will see "Association of the Arts Entry

Form".  You can also contact me to receive a form by

mail. 

http://www.stjude.org/volunteer


MARC Representatives
Jaycee Peak and Laura Campbell
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We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas holiday with family and friends. We wish you a wonderful Happy

NEW YEAR in 2022! May all of your goals and wishes come true!

As a reminder,  please  mark your calendars for the 37th Midwest Area Regional Council Conference.  It will be held

in Tulsa, OK October 7-8, 2022.  The ESA Oklahoma State Council is excited to be hosting. Registration for

Conference and Leadership is $150, and registration is due no later than September 10, 2022.  The MARC

Conference registration form has also been posted to the Indiana ESA website. 

Take care, be safe and keep warm!



Your PIPS want to say a Warm Hello !

We are looking forward to Spring Conference, we plan

to have a brief meeting, where we will work on the

centerpieces for the luncheon we are hosting at the IC

Convention in July. We do enjoy supporting our ESA

Sisters!

Happy St Patrick's Day! Have a Blessed Easter!

ESA Friendship and Love to All!!
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Chi Omicron - Avon
 

The members of Chi Omicron patiently waited for the

birth of their youngest member to be! Robert and 

the state for Spring Conference later this month. We

hope you all enjoy the ESA Madness we have in store

for you!

Spring in ESA always seems to be a bit hectic, but we

are gearing up to end the year strong and we hope to

see many of you at State Convention and IC

Convention later this year!

Lyndsey Beal, have

a baby girl, Veronica

Priscilla Beal, born

in February. To say

that all of us are

super excited is an

understatement!

Meanwhile we are

preparing to host 

Eta Pi, Fishers

Eta Pi, Fishers excited and motivated to make 2022 a

great year! We are eager to volunteer, plan, and create

some great events this year and have a bunch of fun

doing it!

To celebrate the holidays in December, Eta Pi had a

brief business meeting and then enjoyed fun games

and prizes at our annual Christmas party.  Everyone

dressed in ugly Christmas sweaters or just plain cute

attire for the occasion!

Our chapter finished up 2021 with a donation

collection for homeless and at risk veterans.      

 Collections took place at American Legion Post 470

and at Engledow Group. The Winter Warm up for HVAF

of Indiana collected over $1,200 in donations!

Our golf outing is back again this year! The American

Legion Post 470 & ESA – Eta Pi Charity Golf Outing is

set for September 22, 2022 (9/22/22) and will take

place at Ironwood Golf Club in Fishers. We need

golfers, sponsors and prizes!  We will be out hitting the

ground, asking for donations.  If you know of a

business that you think would be interested, please let

us know! 

We continue to work on making the 2022 Indiana

State Convention the best one yet and we can’t wait to

celebrate Alley’s year with all of you!

Past Indiana Presidents
 



We enjoyed a busy late fall and holiday season,

celebrating and giving together. We are excited to

welcome four new pledges: Adrienne Adams (former

ELAN member), Rita Chapman, Chris Sadenwater, and

Brandy Small. We can’t wait for you to meet them!

Our bowling night for Camp Riley raised more than

$1,500 and we delivered more than $1,500 in new

clothing and hygiene items to HVAF (Helping Veterans

and Families) in Indianapolis. Our partnership with two

collection sites in Zionsville, plus members’ own

donations, help to make this annual Hope for Heroes

collection a success. We blessed two families from

Little Flower parish with Christmas gifts for their

children and shopped for teen gift items for the United

Way of Johnson County holiday angel tree program.

Our Christmas party was great fun with food, laughter,

games, and secret sister gift exchange. We wrapped

up the holiday season for students at DAMAR, serving

as elves to shop for and package gifts. 

In February, several members volunteered at Gleaner’s

Food Bank, we made valentines for nursing home

residents, and hosted the 39th Reverse Raffle for Camp

Riley. 

We hope you’ll mark your calendars for April 6 and

plan to join us for Purse Bingo benefiting Anna’s

Celebration of Life. Visit our chapter facebook page –

ESA Gamma Pi, Indy or contact a chapter member for

more information.  

Alpha Delta has had fun working on projects for the

Johnson County Humane Society. We donated

blankets, towels, and dog treats from their wish list and

made dog pull-toys. We discovered there is more than

one way to tie a square knot, so enjoyed comparing

techniques as we tied. We continue to bag crayons for

Bearing Precious Seed and stuff newsletters for Good

News Ministries. Several members helped set-up for

the ACOL Rock the Night event.

In November, Alpha Delta celebrated Friendsgiving

with games and a turkey dinner. We also used this

event to work on centerpieces for the upcoming 2022

IC Convention Welcome Party. In December we got

together for a cookie and candy exchange. While the

cookies were in the oven, we made holiday themed

string art ornaments. In January, competition was tight

among the teams for our Thrift Store Scavenger Hunt

and in February we had a Galantines Fondue Party

where we made valentines for the kids at St. Jude.

We are learning all about essential oils from our

educational director, Cindy Clossey. The best oils to

use for all-over body relief with reflex therapy, what

carrier oils are and how they are used, and safety tips

for using oils in cleaning products are just of few of the

topics she has covered.

We hope to see everyone at Spring Conference!

Alpha Delta, Pleasant Township
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Members Libby Maxey, Stephanie Moore and Cindy
Clossey working on centerpieces for the 2022 IC
Convention Welcome Party

Gamma Pi, Indianapolis
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Zeta Eta,  Danville
 

 Happy NEW YEAR to everyone from Zeta Eta!

The Zeta Eta members are busy working with Chi

Omicron members to host the Spring Conference on

Saturday, March 12, 2022 at the Danville United

Methodist Church in Danville, IN. 

At our January 8, 2022 meeting, Jaycee brought

potential member Baleigh Hance and Melissa brought

potential member Brandy.  We are hopeful they will be

joining Zeta Eta.

Our recent social was U Paint Pottery in Greenwood.

We all look forward to an event out together! Look for

our pictures together in the next issue!

Several of our members have been under-the-weather

with sickness. We also had 2 members suffer losses of

family members. Becca Barbour lost her husband’s

aunt from a stroke and heart attack. Jaycee Peak lost

her younger brother, John Gibson, following a 3-year

battle with lung and brain cancer. 

Everyone take care, be safe and careful. Zeta Eta

members are looking forward to seeing you in Danville

at  Spring Conference on Saturday, March 12, 2022.

Beta Phi, Rockville
 

Hello from Rockville! We had our Meeting/Christmas

Party in early December and bought Christmas gifts for

a local high school student.  We are now gearing up

for the spring season. We have our annual Bunny

Breakfast on April 9, 2022 and are making plans for our

Car Show this summer. We hope to see everyone at

Spring Conference in March.

IC Convention Planning Committee
Co-Recording Secretaries: Brenda Campbell

and Jaycee Peak
 

Putting up signs and posters

Helping set up and remove flags each day

Assist with placards at meetings and meal functions

Assist with table signs

Distribute material at the doors

Distribute workshop materials

Run errands for IC Officers

Assist with any seating need

brendacampbell040@gmail.com or 812-592-2149

jaycee.peak@gmail.com or 317-443-7983

As part of responsibilities as Co-Recording Secretaries

for the IC Convention Planning Committee, we are

recruiting pages to be assigned to meetings,

workshops, and events. Pages are tasked with securing

doors before Opening Ceremonies and Installation of

Officer Ceremonies, as well as other events where

rooms must be checked before the delegates enter.

Pages direct people to proper seating at assemblies

and events an might also be asked to help with seating

at meal functions. Other duties pages might assist with

include: 

If you are interested in being a page or have more

questions, please contact one of us. Pages should be

aware of the physical activity involved as they will be

moving around a lot.

Contact information:

Brenda 

Jaycee 

INFORMATION ON THE IC COUNCIL

 

 

EPSILONSIGMAALPHA.ORG/ABOUT/IC-COUNCIL

 

 

mailto:brendacampbell040@gmail.com
mailto:jaycee.peak@gmail.com


Wednesday, July 27th: 8 - 10am – Entry Check‑in
Thursday, July 28th: 3-5pm – Display Entry Viewing

Well, it is officially a little over four (4) months to Indiana’s hosting the IC Convention at the Marriott East

Indianapolis!

Now’s a perfect time to enter your favorite creation.  There are eleven (11) Divisions Visual Arts, Photography, Crafts:

Painted Art, Crafts: Mixed Media, Needlework, Quilting, Holiday, Composition, IC Presidential Plus two special

divisions in observance of the 50th Anniversary of St. Jude and the 75th Anniversary of ESA! The Association of the

Arts form for IC convention was sent with this copy of the Lamp. If you have any questions regarding the entries,

please do not hesitate to contact me.

Deadline to submit your Association of the Arts Entry Form is June 15, 2022. The form can be seen on the next

page.

I need volunteers to assist with staffing the Association of the Arts room at the following times: 

Let’s make a creative showing of all of our Indiana talent! 
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 Donations for International Council Convention Needed
Leigh Gary

 
 
 

If you haven’t heard by now, we are hosting IC Convention in July. I am heading

the hospitality room and am looking for donations. You can donate as an

individual or as a chapter. Please reference the list below for items that are

needed.  If you could, please bring these items to Spring Conference. There will

also be a signup sheet that will include needed food items.  If you want to donate money, the IC committee will

purchase items on your behalf.  Please reach out to Leigh Gary if you have any questions: lgary1@gmail.com

Smirnoff or Absolut Vodka

Captain Morgan or Bacardi Rum

Seagram’s or Tanqueray Gin

Jose Cuervo or Sauza Tequila

Jack Daniels or Jim Beam

Whiskey

Red wine: Cabernet Sauvignon,

Merlot, Zinfandel

White wine: Reisling, Pinot

Grigio, Chardonnay

Beer (cans only): Michelob Ultra,

Coors Light, Bud Light,

Budweiser

Alcohol:
Coke or Pepsi

Diet Coke or Pepsi

Sprite or Sierra Mist 

Bottled water

St. Jude 

ESA 

Animal lover (Cat/dog)

Racing 

Spa/Pamper 

Canned Soda:

Gift Baskets:
We are seeking items for Gift Baskets

IC Associate of the Arts 
Jaycee Peak

 

Thursday, July 28th: 8-9:30am - Judging

Saturday, July 30th: 2:30-3pm - Entry Pick-up


